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MEMO 
To:   Carroll County Board Of Supervisors 

From:   R. Cellell Dalton 

Date:   10//2/2019 

Subject:   Meeting Schedule   

 

I request that the Board of Supervisors dispense with the Board Meeting on November 
25, 2019 due to the close proximity of the November 18th meeting, which was 
rescheduled due to the VACo Conference.  I also request that the December 23, 2019 
be cancelled due to the holiday.  A discussion is needed by the Board pertaining to 
setting a date and time for the January Organizational Meeting. 

 




